
YELLOW FOLDERSYELLOW FOLDERS
PLEASE RETURN YELLOW PARENT ENVELOPE ASAP.

 THE NEXT PARENT ENVELOPE WILL BE SENT OUT ON 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2024.

 IF THERE IS A HOLIDAY, ENVELOPE WILL BE SENT ON FRIDAY.

SEPTEMBER 6, 2024
NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 6, 2024
NEWSLETTER

DROP OFF &
PICKUP

DROP OFF &
PICKUP

ALL SCHOOL MASSALL SCHOOL MASS

Gates open at 7:50 AM
School begins promptly at 8:00 AM
School Ends at 2:45 PM

Unless you have a preschooler, drop-off is in the
back. Please use the back entry for drop off and

pick up by entering through the far east gate 
and exiting on the opposite side. This will ensure

the safety of all students, parents and staff.

Tuesday, 
September 10, 2024 

at 9:00 AM

Wear your dress uniform.
Parents are encouraged to attend.

Extended CareExtended Care
Parents, if your child is going to morning

extended care, please sign them in at 
the podium outside the front office. 

 After school extended care and sports
practices, please call (619) 444-5043 and
 Ms. Patsy will walk the students to the gate

between the 8th grade classroom and
 preschool. Parents will be billed monthly for

extended care. Remember to sign out. .
 

New Schedule AlertNew Schedule AlertNew Schedule Alert
In an effort to avoid confusion,

 all minimum days will end at 12:30
PM, including Wednesdays. Please

pack an extra healthy snack if
necessary and make sure they 

have a water bottle.

For afterschool activities, please use the front
 side gate for pickup for the following:

      * Sport Practices            * Choir
             * Chess Club                  * Band

*ORDER FORMS WERE SENT IN
THE YELLOW ENVELOPE*

Pay by check, cash or online.

WEDNESDAY,
SEPTEMBER 11, 2024

PICTURE
DAY

PICTURE
DAY

Afternoon Pickup Enhanced to 
TWO LANES

BENYAMIN A. - SEPTEMBER 8
JONAH S. - SEPTEMBER 11

ANASTASIA A. - SEPTEMBER 12

Dress Uniform



Questions? Check out the School Website: www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

   School (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F   Hours: 7:30am-3:30pm  
                                                      Wednesdays  7:30am-1:30pm
          Fax (619) 444-4406
    Extended Care (619) 444-5043
    Preschool (619) 444-1052 
       Director: Carol Furois                             cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com

  
   Principal:        Dr. Amanda LoCoco         alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
   Bookkeeper:    Madlain Arabo          schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
   Secretary:       Mary Ray                             ray@holytrinityhawks.com
   Admin. Asst.:  Monica Morales                 mmorlaes@holytrinityhawks.com

   Parish Office: (619) 444-9425           Parish website: holytrinityelcajon.org 
      Frequently used numbers:

    Uniform Store:   (619) 466-5437
    FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 Reminders:Reminders:Reminders:
Absents & Tardies

Please call or email the front office to report
all absences, tardies or early releases. Call
the office by 8:30 AM to request homework.

Due to high temperatures,
be on the lookout for
cancellation alerts from
coaches or front office.

 The menu for October will
be sent in the Parent

Envelope on 09/19/24 due
back by 3:00 PM ON

09/25/24.
Please remember to circle

the whole square for
lunch selections.

We are available to assist you!

Paperwork
There are several families who have not 
returned the Back to School Paperwork.
Please return to school office ASAP. 

Hot LunchHot LunchHot Lunch   
MenuMenuMenu

Lost & Found
Please make sure your child’s name is on
all personal property such as lunchboxes, water
bottles and clothing. It will make it easier for 
your child to locate the item if lost or found.

Student Council News
Otter Pops will be 

 sold every Friday for .50¢ at the
 pop-up tent in the back parking lot.

If you find any lacrosse balls
 please turn them in to the front 

office, thank you!
Please start donating to the

 food bank!

Going home with your child TODAY!Going home with your child TODAY!



PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

THE UNIFORM STORE THE UNIFORM STORE 

8160 La Mesa Blvd, La Mesa, CA 91942 

Beginning Nov. 1, 2024 , we will be contracted with THE UNIFORM STORE in La Mesa. 
Dennis uniform will no longer be our uniform provider for Holy Trinity after Oct. 31. There will be
slight variations to the uniform but both the old and new style will be acceptable attire. More

info about your options and how to order will be coming. The Uniform Store has a
 guaranteed turnaround time of 3 weeks. 

Preschool: Jaylen K
Kinder: Dominic R. 

First: Scarlett S.  
Second: Clinton H. 
Third: Lourdes B. 
Fourth: Nicolas C

Fifth: Logan A.
Sixth: Trenton V.

Seventh: Adam H.
Eighth: Madison Q. 

BeBe  
OurOur  
BestBest

Paul Effman Music (HC)
Fall Festival (HC)

Scrip Order Form (HC)

DC= Digital Copy
HC = Hard Copy

IN TODAY’S PARENT  ENVELOPE

SCRIP 
CORNER

The following SCRIP Gift Cards 
offer a greater return to

 Holy Trinity School

Old Navy  14% 
Bath & Body Works 12%

New Fall Scents!

OUR PTG
President:
Theresa

Sweetman 
Vice President:

Elicia Bailey 

STAY COOL! 
Thank you for adapting to our heat advisory by picking up your students from their
classrooms and accommodating a half day this Friday! It was a blessed and busy week. 
I found out this week that I have placenta previa which means I need to limit my 
walking and lifting during pregnancy. I will be out to say hi in the mornings when it is
cool and you can always find me in my office! 
Mark your calendars for our Fall Festival on October 19th. It is going to be AMAZING!
Bouncy houses, face-painting, balloon animals, BBQ, ice-cream, and adult beverages.
If you are interested in a booth to sell items please be on the look-out for a flyer in
next weeks Thursday Folder. 
My mom has been a drama teacher for over 25 years and has hundreds of costumes,
props, accessories, that she would like to sell just in time for Halloween! 100% of the
proceeds will go back to the school. She will be in the Library from 7:30am-3:30pm on
September 13th. Please send your children with CASH if they want to purchase during
school hours. 


